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April 13, 2020 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
COVID-19 Cases Linked to Tyson Foods Facility 

Tyson Fresh Meats is Located in Walla Walla County 
 

Benton-Franklin Health District has linked 28 lab-confirmed COVID-19 cases 
in Benton and Franklin County residents to their employment at Tyson Fresh 
Meats in Wallula. The Health District is reporting two additional probable 
cases, bringing the total number of cases to 30. Probable cases are people 
with COVID-19 symptoms who are close contacts with a lab-confirmed case. 
The plant is located in Walla Walla County, but many of its employees live in 
surrounding counties, including Benton and Franklin.  
 
Health District officials are working with the Walla Walla County Department 
of Community Health (WWCDCH) and the Washington State Department of 
Health as well as managers at the plant. Because the plant is in Wallula, 
WWCDCH has jurisdictional authority.  
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